@ cwbregistration

Dear Valued Client,

The International Organization for Standardization (ISO) has just released I1ISO 45001:2018, Occupational
health and safety management systems — Requirements with guidance for use; on 12 March 2018. This
provides safe and healthy workplaces by preventing work-related injury and ill health, as well as by
proactively improving its OH&S performance. OH&S management system will help an organization to
improve occupational health and safety, eliminate hazards and minimize OH&S risks including system
deficiencies, take advantage of OH&S opportunities, and address OH&S management system
nonconformities associated with its activities. Please explore further through the link provided here:
https://www.cwbgroup.org/iso-registration.

To support your organizational needs at this moment, CWB registration (QUASAR) will continue to offer
auditing services to OHSAS 18001:2007 until further migration plan to ISO 45001:2018 is determined. The
CWB registration team has already been diligently working on it. Further, as part of the continued support
to our client’s diligence towards I1ISO 45001:2018 migration, we at CWB Registration take pride to offer
“GAP ANALYSIS” service during our scheduled planned audits with additional agreed on site time. Our
qualified Auditors are very much competent to provide such feedback. So please do not hesitate to contact
your assigned lead auditor to direct you to respective “Account Executive” in a timely manner.

We at CWB Registration thank you in advance and will continue to support all your management system
needs.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at any time at 1.800.844.6790.
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